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Term 4,  Week 8 
 

 The Singer 
Songwriter 
Progam saw 
all eight songs 
recorded this 
week. Thanks 
must go to our 
wonderful P&C 
for funding the 
program and 
to Ms Low, 
Sophia and 
Paul Green for 
working with 
the children to 
take their 
songs to the 
next level. The 

songs will be available as an album  on Garage Band from Wednesday 
16th December for $15. A perfect Christmas gift for families! All funds will 
go directly to the Tilba Public School P&C  to support or wonderful music 
program in 2021. The students will debut their songs at our presentation 
night on Tuesday 15th December starting at 5:30pm at the Tilba Hall. 
 
School Sleepover for students in Years 2 to 6 is on next Thursday 10th 
December. Notes have been sent home outlining what the children will 
need as well as an indication of tents required. Please return the notes as 
soon as possible so that arrangements can be made to ensure everyone 
is accommodated for a good night’s sleep! All food and meals will be 
provided and students will make their own sandwiches for lunch on 
Friday. 
 
Next Friday  11th is a busy day at school! We have a P&C meeting at 
1:00, our final assembly for 2020, which is our famous Talent Quest! 
We are calling for as many 
parents as possible to attend our 
P&C meeting. Without the support 
of our P&C our little school simply 
can’t do the “Big Things” that are 
so valued by our students and 
community. As we work towards 
developing our School 
Improvement Plan for the 2020-24 
period, we rely on the input and 
contributions from our P&C representatives. It is essential that we have a 
shared vision in working towards excellence in both ensuring that every 
student achieves improved learning outcomes every year and that our 
students and community connect, succeed and thrive academically, 
physically, socially and emotionally. Our P&C also have a lot of fun! 
Thank you for your support. 
Tania Hextell (Principal)  
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Today was our last Kitchen 
Garden for 2020. Please 
see our special page! 
Next Friday the children will 
be making their own 
sandwiches for lunch! 
Remember your gold coin 
donation! 
December 
 
Thursday 10th 
2-6 School Sleepover 
 
Wednesday 9th  
Swimming Program 
  
Friday 11th 

P&C Meeting 1:00 pm 
Talent Show Assembly 
Reports Home 
 
Tuesday 15th 
Rehearsal 10am 
Presentation Night 5.30pm 
 
Wednesday 16th 

FUN Day 
Last day of Term 4, 2020 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-    
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Website: https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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Thursday saw the culmination of the “Singer Songwriter” 
Program. The amazing Paul Green worked with the children to 

record the songs that they had written this term. 

He was very impressed with the quality of the song lyrics, the 
skills and abilities of the students as musicians and performers, 

but most importantly their maturity and gratitude for such an 
experience. Stay tuned for the songs to be shared! 

Year 2 and 3 had the final transition and peer support workshop  
with Sharni on Monday. They have been developing skills and 
strategies for developing and maintaining positive relationships 

as well as a positive mindset to being in Stage 2 together. 

      

The NRL “Be 
The Best You 
Can Be” Team 

came for a 
visit. They 

reminded us of 
the importance 

of sleep and 
taught us some 

skills. 



  



Our final Kitchen Garden 
for 2020 and the last time 
that Year 6 will cook here at 
Tilba School and in the 
Dhananj Kitchen! They 
remember the beginning of 
the project fondly and 
would like to thank Sandy 
and Linda personally. 

We would also like to 
thank Nick and Erica 
from Tilba Real Dairy 
for their weekly 
donations, as well as 
Bob Day from Tilba 
Honey for supplying 
us with as much 
honey as we need. 

   
 



 

Thanks 
Linda and 
Sandy- 
you’re 
simply the 
best ! 

xxx 
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